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Message from Mr Tull – 27th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to everyone who joined us to cheer and clap our children at one of the 
3 sports day events this week.   The warm weather is forecast to continue into 
next week, with particularly warm weather forecast for Monday.  Please do keep 
remembering water, sun hats and sun cream for children. 
 
This week in school: 
 
Sports Days 2025:  The 9am starts for sports days on Monday, Wednesday and 
Thursday this week proved to be popular decision, avoiding the heat of the days.  
The children were amazing in their effort, enthusiasm and the encouragement 
given to each other.  Thank you again to everyone who were able to stay on 
after drop off to support and encourage our children.   
 
Y2/3 Trip to the Young Reader’s Project: Our children in Y2 and Y3 enjoyed their 
visit to Peterhouse Technology Park on Tuesday as part of the Young Reader’s 
Project. 
 
Y4 Trip to Wicken Fen: Our Y4 children had a lovely time on their visit to Wicken 
Fen on Wednesday where they particularly enjoyed the pond dipping.   
 
 
Next week in school: 
 
Y5 Trip to the Museum of Technology: Our children in Y5 will be visiting the 
Museum of Technology on Tuesday and enjoying a river walk. 
 
Transition day for CCC and NCA: Children from year 6 who have a place at CCC 
or NCA for September will be attending a transition day at their new schools on 
Tuesday.  
 
Y6 Athletics Festival at CCC: All of our Y6 children will be attending an athletics 
festival at CCC on Wednesday morning. 
 
EYFS Stay and Play:  Our second stay and play session for the new children 
joining our reception classes in September is on Thursday at 1.45pm to 2.45pm. 
 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving KS2, 
please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 

 
Kind regards 
 

Ben Tull  

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
• 1st July – Year 5 

Trip to the Museum 
of Technology 
 

• 1st July – Y6 
transition day for 
CCC, NCA and 
Bottisham. 

 
• 2nd July – Year 6 

Athletics Festival at 
CCC 

 
• 7th July – Meet the 

new teacher 
 

• 16th July – Y5/6 
Production (Y5 
audience) 

 
• 17th July – Y5/6 

Production (Y6 
audience) 

 
• 21st July – Y6 

Leaver’s Evening 
 

• 23rd July – Last day 
of term. 

 
• 1st & 2nd 

September – Inset 
Days 

 
• 3rd September – 

Children back to 
school. 
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